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Lucy Thatcher

From: Judith Melunsky
Sent: 29 November 2023 16:20
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment
Subject: Comments

Dear Sir/madam,

I have lost track of the endless amendments but my husband and I looked at the current leƩer as part of the neighbour consultaƟon.

However, the things we both noted is the height of the buildings in 2a and 3a.  Buildings up to eight or nine storeys are completely inappropriate and out of character of the
area. It is such a shame for a lovely tradiƟonal residenƟal area. The brewery buildings at least used to have character.

The traffic generated from this enormous scheme is already a well known massive issue. Our area is already oŌen grid locked and this absolutely will only make things so
much worse. I note the loss of a reducƟon of 15 car parking spaces. This doesn’t sound like a lot but parking is at a premium in local roads so very unhelpful.

Yours faithfully

J Melunsky


